
DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

October 8, 2018 

Commissioner Chloe Eudaly 
City of Portland 

Andrew Aebi, Local Improvement District Administrator 

Chloe Eudaly, Commissioner of Public Safety 

EXHIBIT A 

RE: Initiation of Local Improvement Proceedings for NE 46th & Saratoga LID 

Mr. Aebi, 

I understand that you have been in contact with community stakeholders since May 2005 to explore 
the possibility of street, sidewalk and stormwater infrastructure improvements to NE 46th A venue 
north of NE Columbia Blvd. The Portland Bureau of Transportation, the Bureau of Environmental 
Services, and area stakeholders have all been engaged in a collaborative dialogue on how to best 
resolve transportation and stormwater-related problems in this area for over 13 years. 

Therefore, I request that you initiate local improvement district formation proceedings to expedite 
the resolution of these issues. 

I anticipate for the resolution to come before Council on November 7, 2018. Please contact me 
with any concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Commissioner Chloe Eudaly 
City of Portland, Oregon 

cc: Chris Warner, Portland Bureau of Transportation 
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